
From: Martin, Lynn <LMartin@aarp.org>
To: Arnold, TeresaTArnold@aarp.org

Date: 11/13/2017 8:09:53 AM
Subject: AARP Drop In December 1, 2017

You are cordially invited
to attend a “retirement” drop in for

Coretta Bedsole
Join us for a southern ‘adios’

and to
say ‘gracias’ for her friendship

 
Friday, December 1, 2017 3:00 p.m. until 5 p.m.

Nelson Mullins Board Room
1320 Main Street

Columbia, South Carolina
 

rsvp to Lynn Martin at lmartin@aarp.org
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